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To: Columbus Utility Commission
From: Jacob R. Holbert
Date: May 28, 2025

Re: Columbus Wastewater Treatment Facility — Compliance Maintenance Annual Report (CMAR)

All,

The state of Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources requires all state permitted wastewater treatment
facilities to submit a CMAR by June 30", The reports are composed of all pertinent plant and collection system

data gathered from the previous year (2024) as well as anticipated CIP’s and purchases over the next five to ten
years.

Please review the CMAR and vote on the ratification of the report. Upon ratification the Wastewater Utility Lead
will submit the report to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources for review and approval which will be
issued by August 30", 2025 (or 60 days whichever is sooner).

Thank you for your time in reviewing of our 2024 CMAR, and we welcome a more stable 2025. If you have any

questions from the contents of the report please contact me and | will go over everything with you or you may
hold your questions to the Commission Meeting.

In Solidarity,

LR —

Jacob R. Holbert
Utilities Director



